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Attn of V. Hussey, Senior Executive Engineer, Planning Section, Offaly County Council 

27 August 2013 Reg. No. WO275-01 

Dear Director, 

I refer to our earlier notifications (dated 10 March 2010 and 19 August 2013) to Offaly County 
Council in accordance with articles 18(1) and 18(3) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations in relation to a waste licence application from Bord na Mona PLC for a materials 
recycling and waste transfer facility located at, Drumman in the townland of Denygreenagh, Co. 
Offaly. This application has been assigned register number WO275-0 1. 

An Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) was submitted by the applicant in support of the licence 
application on 9 March 2010. Additionally, revised elements of EIS were submitted to the Agency on 
19 August 2013. A copy of the application, the Environmental Impact Statement submitted by the 
applicant and associated correspondence are available for inspection on the Agency’s website 
www.epa. ie. 

You are requested to furnish any observations your Authority might have in relation to the licence 
application and EIS within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice. Please also indicate whether the most 
recent Planning Decision, if any, was appealed to An Bord Pleanila. You are also requested to 
provide a hardcopy of the associated Planning Permission and Planner’s Report (including 
Environmental Impact Assessment). 

Your observations, if any, will be considered as part of the licence application assessment process. 
You will be notified of the proposed determination in due course. Any telephone enquiries in relation 
to the above should be directed to Ewa Babiarczyk at the number above. All written communications 
and replies should be directed to the Administration, Environmental Licensing Programme, Office of 
Climate, Licensing, & Resource Use, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford, 
quoting the register number WO275-01. 

Yours sjpcerely, 

Inspector 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 


